
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 12/6/2013 2:39:05 PM 
To: Issel, Meri (/Q=PG&F/On=CORPOR ATF/CN=RFCIPIFNTS/CN=MK11 V 

'emory.hagan@cpuc.ca.gov' (emory .hagan@cpuc.ca.gov); 
Redacted 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Canceled: Meeting between General Hagan and PG&E's new Director of Safety 

Culture, Meri Issel 

mailto:hagan@cpuc.ca.gov

